Pilon, Janet

Subject: Mandatory Mask Bylaw

From: Trevor Lee

Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 2:50 PM

To: DL - Council Only

Subject: Mandatory Mask Bylaw

Good afternoon Hamilton City Councillors,

I hope you are all well.

Thank you for your time and patience with me during this time. I wanted to share just one more video with you all, that if you have any spare time, can watch. You all have a very important decision to make next week regarding the Mandatory Mask bylaw. And maybe your choice in this matter is more persuaded by popular opinion polls instead of fact. Have a watch. https://youtu.be/ySmURvSQ2O4 Dr. Marissa Heisel speaking with Mark Friesen. Most doctors and scientist who do speak out on the health dangers of wearing masks are being either removed from platforms like YouTube and Facebook, or are being discredited as being false. And the media continues to drive the narrative.

Active cases are now down to 27. And I'm almost sure that by the time you vote, it will be lower.

I know you can't please all the people all of the time, but if the mask bylaw is passed, I'm afraid that in a very short while, you will see that most of the people will be very angry. It has started already.

Thank you for your time, and enjoy the weekend.

Trevor Lee

Your neighbor in Ward 7